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www.lakeparkflorida.gov

Date: January 6, 2015
To: All Bidders for the Town of Lake Park Bid #107-2014
From: Dale S. Sugerman, Ph.D., Town Manager
Subject: NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD-
Marina Security Services Contract (Unarmed)
The Town of Lake Park is announcing its intention to award the Marina
Security Services Contract (Unarmed), Bid #107-2014. The award shall be
effective upon approval by the Town Commission (and pursuant to the

issuance of a purchase order) at its January 21, 2015 meeting.

It has been determined that United K-9 Special Patrol, Inc. has submitted
the lowest, most responsible, responsive bid by meeting all of the

requirements and criteria set forth in the Invitation to Bid.

This Notice of Intent to award, along with a tabulation of the bid/proposal

results, has been posted by the Town Clerk on the Town’s website.

All bidders have the right to protest this intention to award. Please refer to
Section 2-252 of the Town’s Purchasing Policy, in particular subsection
(a) Right to Protest, and subsection (b) Notice, for instructions in filing a

protest.

On behalf of the Town, we would like to thank all bidders who expressed
an interest in this contract and for taking the time to prepare and submit a

bid.

cc: Vivian Mendez, Town Clerk
Blake Rane, Finance Director



